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7th December 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Your child has been invited to the Year 7 and Year 8 Christmas Party in aid of The Teenage
Cancer Trust. The party will be held in the school hall on Thursday, 16t December 2021,
3.30pm-6.00pm. Pupils will be able to change into their party outfit in the PE changing rooms
at school. Pupils will be required to be picked up from school at 6.00pm.

Tickets cost £2 each and can be bought from Y11 pupils who will be coming around form
rooms over the coming days or you can pay via the School Gateway. All monies raised will
be donated to The Teenage Cancer Trust.

Refreshments will be available eg. soft drinks, chocolate bars, crisps and no more than
£5.00 will cover refreshments.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on
aaldis@chantryschool.com

Yours sincerely

v

Andrew Aldis
PE Teacher & Extra curricular co-ordinator



